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10th November 2022 
 

 

Year 3 – Eltham Library Visit 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  

 
Year 3 will visit Eltham Library on the following dates: 
 

Chelsea class - Monday 21st November  

 

Tower class - Monday 28th November 

 
Children will have lunch in school as usual and then leave after lunch at 12:45pm 
and should be back just before the end of the school day. We will be taking the bus 
to and from the library. 
 
Please ensure your child has appropriate winter clothing, shoes and school uniform.  

 
We are looking for parent volunteers for the trip, so please let the school office or 
your child’s teacher know if you can help.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child's teacher. 
 
Thank you!  

 
 
Miss Farmer and Miss Blogg 
 
 


